[bookmark: _GoBack]Mission Budget Team Meeting Minutes
February 11, 2020. 7:00 – 7:50 PM

Attendees: Renee Cox, Richard Taiwo, Caryl Weinberg (staff), Susan Wilkins (co-chair)
Excused: Bill Floyd, Ron Ehresman (co-chair)


Caryl reported that session approved $195,600 for the 2020 mission budget.  This is 20% of pledges and this number will be a fixed amount, even if pledges do not reach the projected goal.  This number still includes 30% of Caryl’s salary.  The amount to be taken from the mission carry forward account for fiscal year 2019 is projected to be around $13,000.  The final number will be known after the audit is completed.  This will leave a balance in carry forward of approximately $17,000.  There were  additional gifts to mission at the end of 2019 which totaled approximately $25,000.  

Prior to the call, the following documents were distributed:
· FPCE Mission Committee Finding guidelines
· Budget spreadsheet by Funding guidelines 
· Proposed 2020 Mission Budget spreadsheet
· Request from Sheraz Akhtar
The proposed 2020 Mission Budget was compiled earlier by Ron, Susan and Caryl.  This was prior to the session allocation of $195,600.  Caryl and Susan reviewed the proposed changes from the 2019 budget, which are reflected in the last column entitled CHANGE(+/-).  The proposed changes were discussed by all.  In light of  session’s approval of a fixed Mission budget number for 2020 the team  approved the proposed budget with the following changes : 
1. Doug and Shelia-Avant Ministries $1000 and notification this is the last year of support
2. Sheraz Akhtar- $5000 (after review and discussion of his request letter)
3. Undesignated- $18,000.  In 2019 we spent approximately $13,000 which was to be taken from Mission carry forward in addition to what was budgeted for this line.  This would allow us to designate funds when requests are received from a line in the budget.

We reviewed and discussed the FPCE Missions Funding guidelines, in particular the General Funding Priorities.  Caryl prepared a spreadsheet with current partners and activities aligned with the funding priorities.  (See documents mentioned above).  The current Leadership, Kingdom and Evangelism categories percentages were very close to the guidelines.  There was discussion related to what the Strategic Initiatives and Admin categories included and what they meant and should include.  It was generally agreed that a new category of Spiritual Development or Discipleship should be created to reflect the education efforts and activities of mission towards the development of new leaders in line with the 2 big strategic goals for 2020.  For example, this would include the honorariums for leaders and speakers for classes and other activities.  This will be further discussed and delineated at our next meeting.  We will also review the other sections of the Funding Guidelines at our next meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:50.  Our next call will be Tuesday March 10th at 7PM
